
I am writing to express my support for HB 2927, which would enact the Interstate 
Compact for Agreement Among the States to Elect the President by National 
Popular Vote. 
 

After much thought and consideration, I feel that the electoral college, as it is 
currently structured, no longer allows electors to represent the will of the people 
of this country. In a country whose Constitution begins with the words, "We the 
People" the will of the few electors should not be allowed to override the will of 
the many! 
 

Please support this legislation and bring it to a vote! This will ensure that 
individual votes will once again count, and end the unfair and skewed practice of 
national candidates campaigning only in states with the largest number of 
electoral votes. 
 

Sincerely, 
Darcy Kramer 

817 NE 90th Ave 

Portland, OR 97220 

 


